
  

School Uniform 

Girls 

Winter 

Brown skirt or pinafore dress 

White blouse 

St Teresa’s school tie—available from school office 

Brown cardigan 

White/black socks or black/brown tights 

Black or brown shoes 

 

Summer 

As winter or yellow or brown gingham dress (not stripes) 

Please note: No sweatshirts or trainers of any kind are 

allowed. 

Boys 

All year round 

Grey trousers 

White shirt 

St Teresa’s school tie—available from school office 

Brown jumper 

Black or grey socks 

Black school shoes 

 

Summer 

Grey school shorts 

Please note: No trainers or trainer style shoes of any kind 

are allowed. 

PE Kit—All 

Indoor 

White t-shirt 

Black shorts 

Black plimsols  

School jumper/cardigan 

Outdoor 

As indoor, with the addition of plain leggings 

or jogging bottoms with school cardigan or jumper  

Trainers may be worn for outdoor PE 

Swimming Kit 

Girls 

Full swimming costume 

Swimming cap 

 

Boys 

Swimming trunks (no shorts) 

Swimming cap if desired 

Uniform Code 

All children should wear school shoes. No boots or fashion shoes are allowed. 

The governors stipulate that no jewellery of any description, including studs, may be worn within school for reasons of 

safety. An analogue watch with a plain strap may be worn. 

It is important that both girls’ and boys’ hair is kept neat and tidy at all times. Suitable plain brown or black hair bands 
should be worn for keeping long hair tied back. Fashion haircuts, mousse and hair gel are not allowed, the latter being 
a health and safety issue as they are highly flammable. No bows or pretty headbands. Boys’ hair is to be no shorter 
than a Grade 2. 

Stockists 

Although brown uniform may be purchased wherever it is available, our official stockists are Morley’s at Chilwell - 

Bramcote Avenue, Chilwell, Beeston, Nottingham NG9 4DR   

St Teresa’s school bags, ties and swimming caps are available to purchase from the school office.  

Your child’s first school tie will be free of charge. This will be handed to you when your completed forms are returned to 

the school office.  

 


